
Dear Bob: 

RICHARD M . NIXON 
20 BROAD STREET 

NEW YORK , NEW YORK 

October 20, 1967 

I want you to know how 
much I appreciated your coming to 
the dinner at the Madision on 
Tuesday night. 

I shall have some very 
difficult decisions to make in the 
months ahead and it is very reassuring 
to know that I will have the benefit 
of your wise counsel and friendship 
in that period. 

With warm personal regards, 

Sincerely, 

The Honorable Robert Dole 
House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C. 

·. 
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